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INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Mr Keith Eatock 

Date received: 6/11/2013 

 
 
 



 

To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Animals are NOT commodities!

Dear Director,  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to add my support to this enquiry.  
It is sad that we see so many animals mistreated for the purpose of gambling. In this industry there are very few winners and for the losers , 
unfortunately they will usually have to pay the ultimate sacrifice.  
 
Some may be lucky enough to be rescued but these are very few.  
 
Please investigate and stop this mistreatment.  
Thanks for your consideration.  
Sincerely,  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Keith Eatock  
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